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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
PLEASE do not allow guns in school.  I am a 16 year teacher and I cannot envision a 
situation where more guns solves problems.  We need more services, more support and 
more help for those who commit heinous acts.  NOT more guns. 
 
Please make the wise move and not the political move.  
 
More love over more guns. 
 
 
Andrew Bruening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


